
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Dp Murphy/borden
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:11:13 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 2:25 PM
Subject: FW: Dp Murphy/borden
 
 
 

From: Kayla Smith [mailto:Kbernard31600@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 2:19 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Dp Murphy/borden
 
To whom this may concern, 
 
I can see there will be plenty of emails regarding this same issue and I hope you think of it as
an "issue' as well.  My family and I have lived in albany for over 4 years now and very much
rely on cerittis grocery because not only is it a convenience store but it is also a hardware store
and the owners have not once but twice opened the store for us in the middle of a storm so we
could get some hardware to fix up what we needed until the morning.  Another gas station in
the area is definitely not needed . There is enough in the area now and we need to keep family
business around as well. If this was to be approved it would not only drive our local business
down but it would hurt the community significantly.
 
I am up for a wendys/tims location but definitely not a gas station.  Does he run a gas station
any where else in the island? I don't think so , if he wants one maybe find another location that
needs 1 not where there is 3 currently thriving . 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Kayla Smith 
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